
 

POLICY ON COMPLIANCE WITH 

 
THE ILLINOIS FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 

The Board recognizes the right of members of the public to have access to public 

records in accordance with the provisions of the Illinois Freedom of Information Act 

(“FOIA” or the “Act”), and affirms that it is the policy of the District to comply with the 

Act. 

The Superintendent shall designate one or more officials or employees of the 

District to serve as its Freedom of Information officer(s), and shall develop and 

implement administrative procedures to effect compliance with the Act. 

At each regular meeting of the Board, the Superintendent or his designee shall 

report any FOIA requests made of the District, and the status of the District’s response. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Statutory authority: 
 
5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
105 ICLS 5/10-16. 


